
 

Media Advisory 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

December 20, 2023 

 

Additional Garbage Bins Placed Throughout City of 
LaGrange for 2023 Holidays 

 
LaGrange, Ga. December 20, 2023 –The City of LaGrange will be placing 

several additional garbage bins throughout the city to help with 

overflow trash during the holiday season.  

The bins will be at the following locations:  

- Dunson Park, 1210 Hogansville Road  

- Hollis Hand School, 641 Country Club Road  

- Granger Park Track parking lot  

- Brenda Boulevard/Kings Park Lane  

- Colquitt Street/McGregor Street  

- Daniel Street/Dix Street  

- Wilkes Street at Unity School 

- Park Hill/Hickory Terrace 

The bins will be available starting Thursday, December 21st through 

Thursday, December 28th. 



Media Contact: Katie Mercer Van Schoor, City of LaGrange 

Marketing/Communications Manager, kvanschoor@lagrangega.org or 

(706) 883-2055  

To keep up with the latest news involving the City of LaGrange, go to 

www.lagrangega.org or follow us on Facebook at 

facebook.com/lagrangegagov, Twitter at @lagrangegagov, & Instagram 

at instagram.com/cityoflagrangega  
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